

ĐỀ B2

Choose the odd one out

- Q1. A. first B. ugly C. then D. next
 Q2. A. measure B. weigh C. temperature D. take

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the rest.

- Q3. A. happened B. mixed C. listened D. lived
 Q4. A. tidal B. sight C. mineral D. describe
 Q5. A. sound B. around C. mountain D. could

Choose the most suitable response to complete the following exchange

- Q6. He _____ at the monkeys eating some bananas.
 A. enjoyed B. watched C. laughed D. scared
 Q7. Tim _____ some photos of the elephants.
 A. put B. took C. made D. take
 Q8. Everyone must _____ a shower before they go into the water.
 A. do B. make C. take D. put
 Q9. She cut up some meat and onions and fried them in a pan on the _____.
 A. cooker B. cupboard C. fridge D. cook
 Q10. What time _____ classes start?
 A. do B. does C. is D. are
 Q11. I go to school _____ ten past twelve.
 A. in B. on C. at D. for
 Q12. He doesn't want _____ a movie.
 A. see B. to see C. seeing D. watch
 Q13. How _____ are they going to stay there? - For 3 days.
 A. many B. much C. often D. long
 Q14. We have English on Tuesday and on Saturday. We have it _____ a week.
 A. once B. twice C. second times D. three times
 Q15. HCM City is _____ city in Viet Nam.
 A. big B. bigger C. biggest D. the biggest
 Q16. STUDENT 1: "How about doing something to save energy?"
 STUDENT 2: "_____"
 A. You can do it. B. Great! Let's do that! C. I'll be there! D. Yes, thanks.

Q17. John and Jill are talking about Jill's trip.

Jack: "How was your trip to Denmark?" Jill: "_____. Everything was perfect."

- A. I couldn't dream about it B. I couldn't be so sure
C. I couldn't agree more D. I couldn't feel better about it

Find the mistake in this sentence.

Q18. Many pupils have extra classes in the evenings with at weekends.

- A. extra B. in C. with D. at

Q19. Final, I would like to thank everyone for coming to visit my sick mother this evening.

- A. Final B. to thank C. for coming D. sick mother

Q20. It was one of the better plays we've ever seen.

- A. was B. one of C. the better D. we've ever seen

Q21. Read the following passage and choose the correct word to fill in each blank

The bear can be a dangerous animal. The adult bear is very strong and it can kill a person. Bears are good at Q21.1..... trees and they can run very fast. But they cannot see well and Q21.2..... most animals, they find food by using their noses.

There are seven kinds of bears. The Q21.3..... is the white polar bear which is almost three meters tall. There are two kinds of black bears. One lives in the forests of North America, and the other lives in South-East Ana. But not Q21.4..... black bears are black. They may be dark brown or reddish-brown.

Everyone loves the black and white panda bear, which comes from China. Not Q21.5..... pandas live in the forest today because it is difficult to find food.

- Q21.1. A. climbing B. climb C. climbed
Q21.2. A. for B. from C. like
Q21.3. A. large B. larger C. largest
Q21.4. A. all B. every C. each
Q21.5. A. more B. much C. many

Read the story and answer the questions.

My grandfather loves to grow plants. He raises vegetables and fruits, and he takes great care of all of them. Last week, Grandpa gave me some green bean seeds. Now I can grow my own green bean plant.

I brought my seeds home and showed my mom. She helped me get my green bean project ready. First, we put some soil in a pot. Then we planted a few seeds. I remembered that Grandpa told me that plants depend on water and sunlight to grow. So I put the pot in a sunny spot by the window, and I added some water.

I checked on my plant every day. When the soil felt dry, I added more water. Today, I saw a tiny stem. The plant is growing! Over the next few weeks, more stems and leaves will grow. Then flowers will grow, too.

What am I most excited about? I cannot wait to eat the beans! I think they will taste even better because I grew them myself.

Q22. What did Grandpa give to the main character?

- A. some green beans B. green bean seeds C. a fully-grown bean plant

Q23. The main character planted the seeds, put the pot in a sunny spot, and added water. What was the effect of these actions?

- A. The soil got dry right away.
B. A tiny stem grew after sometime.
C. The seeds quickly turned into green beans.

Q24. Why might the main character think the beans will taste even better because he or she grew them?

- A. Because the main character normally hates the taste of green beans.
B. Because the main character is way better at growing plants than Grandpa.
C. Because the main character put work into taking care of the beans.

Q25. What is the main idea of this story?

- A. The main character takes care of a green bean seed and helps it start growing into a plant.
B. The main character's grandfather loves to grow vegetables, and he takes great care of all his plants.
C. The main character is excited to eat green beans because they are a tasty vegetable.

Q26. What does the phrase "depend on" most closely mean?

- A. need B. like C. change

Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning to the first.

Q27. How wide is the West Lake? => What is?

.....

Q28. Please tell me something about your neighborhood? => Can you?

.....

Q29. Unless he takes these pills, he won't be better. => If

.....

Q30. What is the price of these apples? => How much?

.....

Q31. Our house is older than any other house in the city. => Our house.....

.....

Make a complete sentence using the given words

Q32. you/ do/ the housework/ at the moment?

Class: Tiếng Anh lớp 5

Name:.....

.....
Q33. She/ hope/ that/ Mary/ come/ the party/ tonight

.....
Q34. Can/ you/ please/ give/ me/ lift/ station/?
.....

Rearrange the words in a correct order to make a complete sentence

Q35. want to|Phillip|Why|be|does|an engineer?
.....

Q36. Kate|to Japan.|going to|her|tell|is|younger sister|her trip|about
.....